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July 28th Meeting �Zoom Link

Time: Jul 28, 2020 12:00 PM Pacific Time (US and Canada)

Join Zoom Meeting
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83882316588?
pwd=a00zazJuQlhxdVVHMDl0Q1NUeTFPdz09
Meeting ID: 838 8231 6588
Passcode: 372113
One tap mobile
+12532158782,,83882316588#,,,,,,0#,,372113# US (Tacoma)
+13462487799,,83882316588#,,,,,,0#,,372113# US (Houston)

Presidents July 28th Message

We will have our first Board of Director's meeting this next Tuesday
afternoon. One of the topics we will review is all of our Committees, the
Chairs and their activities. We will be looking for some help in some of the
committees and maybe some new chairs or co-chairs for some, where people
want to step back or need some extra help. We will also be looking to beef
up some committees.

I would urge everyone and especially our new members to look at our
committees on DACdb and decide what areas might interest you. In addition
we have the new focus area of the Environment that we need to consider
and see where it best fits, and if it needs it's own separate committee. We
have many very dedicated committee chairs and members and many of you
serve on more than one committee and I thank you all for what you do.

So if you get a call from one of the Directors listed below please give your
consideration to helping out the club become even stronger. Or if you are
interested in a committee in their area, please contact them, or me directly.

Tom Gilmour

Club Meeting

Eugene
Meets at Hotel Eugene (formerly
Hilton) (541) 342-2000
6th and Pearl 66 East 6th Street
Eugene, OR 97401
Time: Tuesday at 12:15 PM
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July 28th Meeting �The Eugene Chamber of Commerce

The Road to Recovery: Brittany will be joining us to talk about the impacts
of COVID-19 on the business community, activities that the chamber has
been focused on for the past few months, and plans for economic recovery
for our community.

Brittany Quick-Warner is the President and CEO of the Eugene Area Chamber
of Commerce, a role she has been in for 3.5 years. Brittany has been with
the chamber since 2013 and has served in multiple positions. Prior to her role
as CEO she was the director of Business Advocacy where she lead the
community development and advocacy work for the chamber. Outside of her
role at the Chamber, Brittany and her husband own a small business that
they started in 2012.

with Brittany Quick-Warner, CEO.

August 4th Meeting - U of O Law School

With Marcilynn A. Burke, University of Oregon Dean of Law School
and Dave Frohmayer Chair in Leadership and Law.

Informative and interesting presentation on the U of O Law School in the
midst of current events.
Her vision for the law school is to develop world-class legal
professionals to:
Be ethical and effective leaders, counselors, and innovators
Advocate for change in their communities, courtrooms, and boardrooms
Thrive in our interwoven, dynamic society
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August 11 Meeting - KLCC!

With Jim Rondeau, KLCC General Manager

"KLCC is one of the jewels of the public radio system,� says Jim. �The
passion and dedication of its staff and volunteers, combined with support
from Lane Community College, exemplify community service at its best. As a
child my family lived in Eugene before moving to Everett, Washington, so it
feels like coming home. I'm glad to be back in the beautiful Pacific
Northwest.�

Rondeau previously directed broadcast operations at KSBR in Mission Viejo,
Calif. He led the station in 2017 as it partnered on programming with KCSN in
Northridge, Calif. Earlier in his career Rondeau was program director and
morning anchor for KCLU in Santa Barbara, Calif. The Los Angeles Press Club
honored him as Best Radio Anchor in Southern California in 2011 and 2012.
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Honoring DG Rick

Here�s a photo from Jennifer's and Tom�s trip to give past District
Governor Rick his gifts from our Club. Jennifer and Tom gave Rick his rotary
jacket, restaurant gift certificate and club appreciation award from a safe
social distance.

District 5110 Action eNews

If you haven�t taken a look at the District eNews that comes out weekly
here�s the Highlights from the last issue. With DG Cindi O'Neil

Rotarian Polio Survivor Featured on Portland TV

Rotary Clubs to lead provocative issues conversation

Zoom Fatigue? Innovative Opportunities from the Field

Group Cultural Exchange with Rae LaMarche



5110 B2B of the week. Dr. Karl Jernstedt and Morgan Veterinary
Hospital.

Spoiler Alert. Watch for DG CINDI�s big announcement for next
week�s eNews.

link to online version: https://dacdb.com/Ezbulletin2/preview2.cfm?
ezBulletinID=24502

Update on Homeless Teen Shelter Project:

In May, our club and Charitable Trust committed $24,000 to an overnight
teen shelter at United Methodist Church. This multiple club effort was
intended to meet the needs of unhoused young people during the pandemic.
Shortly after we made the donation, St. Vincent de Paul, which providing
staffing for the 15th Night shelter, decided to close all its emergency COVID-
19 shelters. Fifteenth Night reformulated its efforts as a day shelter with a
different nonprofit providing staffing. While other area Rotary clubs decided
to transfer their donations from SVDP to the new nonprofit, our Club's Rotary
Board decided it would rather look for another project to support young
homeless teens and our donation has been returned. We know that many
people in our club are interested in supporting youth, and in particular the
needs of unhoused teens. We are hopeful that our Club will identify another
project that addresses this needs in the next year.

Sing Gently as One.

Sunday, July 26, 2020
https://youtu.be/InULYfJHKI0

https://youtu.be/InULYfJHKI0


Rotary Club of Eugene

Rotary is an organization of business and professional leaders united
worldwide who provide humanitarian service, encourage high ethical
standards in all vocations, and help build goodwill and peace in the world.

Rotary club membership represents a cross-section of the community's
business and professional men and women. The world's Rotary clubs meet
weekly and are nonpolitical, nonreligious, and open to all cultures, races, and
creeds.

Rotary membership provides the opportunity to: Become connected to your
community. Work with others in addressing community needs. Interact with
other professionals in your community; assist with RI's international
humanitarian service efforts. Establish contacts with an international network
of professionals. Develop leadership skills. Involve family in promoting service
efforts.


